

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Re: Zoning

1 message

Alex Ricketts

15 January 2023 at 21:33

consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk >

Dear Mary,

The address is

consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

I've copied them in above and I hope this should be sufficient! They are pretty good at responding.

Best

Alex

Sent from Outlook for iOS

From: Mary Telford

Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2023 18:24

To: Mary Telford Subject: Zoning

Dear Councillor,

Thank you for the map of the proposed zoning idea for Canterbury. It came as a timely reminder that the consultation period is coming to an end. I have written my comments (see below) but after almost an hour trying to find the area of CCC'S website where comments are welcomed I am sending them to you in the hope that you will be able to get them to the right place by 16th

Thank you

Mary Telford

Local Plan - Zoning

The additional driving that this plan enforces will a) increase pollution and b) cost the driver more in fuel at a time when fuel is getting very expensive. I live near the University of Kent and I cannot imagine how many miles it will be to get to Sainsburys, it looks from the plan as if I need to visit Fordwich on the way! There are no supermarkets in my "zone"

Canterbury is a great centre for tourism. How would tourists find their way about? Or have the council decided we can do without them?

Canterbury has been a friendly, connected community for over 1000 years, why destroy it now? I can only think that the person who came up with this idea is a very strong character and the conservative members of the council were too frightened of them to squash it flat before it saw the light of day. That, or someone hates Canterbury and wishes to destroy it?

I would like to be proud of "my" city but this is a travesty. Please do not even consider going ahead with this

Yours sincerely

M.E.Telford